
                                                                     201 South Main, Suite 2300 
           Salt Lake City, Utah 84111 

June 8, 2009 
 
VIA ELECTRONIC FILING 
AND OVERNIGHT DELIVERY 
 
Utah Public Service Commission 
Heber M. Wells Building, Fourth Floor 
160 East 300 South 
Salt Lake City, UT  84111 
 
Attn: Julie Orchard 

Commission Secretary 
 
RE: Docket No. 08-035-95, Response to May 7, 2009 Order 
 
Dear Ms. Orchard: 
 
Please find enclosed the original and five (5) copies of Rocky Mountain Power’s response to 
Utah Public Service Commission’s Order dated May 7, 2009, which requested the Company to 
file “all data, information, analyses, and all supporting documentation used in its decision to 
terminate the Agreement in Docket No. 08-035-95”.  Provided in hard copy is (a) the response, 
(b) the non-confidential portion of Attachment 1, except Excel spreadsheets, and (c) Attachment 
2.  Provided on CD is the non-confidential and confidential portions of Attachment 1.   
 
It is respectfully requested that all formal correspondence and Staff requests regarding this filing 
be provided to the Company, in a Microsoft Word document, addressed to the following: 
 
By e-mail (preferred):   datarequest@pacificorp.com  
 
By regular mail:   Data Request Response Center 
     PacifiCorp 
     825 NE Multnomah, Suite 2000 
     Portland, OR 97232 
 
Please direct any informal inquiries to Dave Taylor, Utah Regulatory Affairs Manager, at (801) 
220-2923. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Jeffrey K. Larsen 
Vice President, Regulation 
 
cc: Service List – Docket No. 08-035-95  

mailto:datarequest@pacificorp.com

